
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
The Department of Children and Families announces that it will hold a public hearing on 

proposed rules affecting ch. DCF 150, child support guidelines quadrennial review.   
 

Hearing Information 

Date: Monday, May 22, 2023 

Time: 2 p.m. 
 

Join the Zoom meeting: https://dcfwi.zoom.us/j/7333902328 

Join by phone: 1 (312) 626-6799 or 1 (651) 372-8299  
Meeting ID: 733 390 2328 

 
Appearances at the Hearing and Submittal of Written Comments 

Interested persons are invited to appear at the hearing and will be afforded the opportunity to 
make an oral presentation of their positions.  

Written comments may be submitted by email to dcfpublichearing@wisconsin.gov or through the 
website http://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/code/comment.  The proposed rules are available on this 

website.  Written comments must be received on or before May 23, 2023.   
 

Accessibility 

If you have special needs or circumstances regarding communication or accessibility at the 
hearing, please call Elaine Pridgen at (608) 422-7077.   

 

Agency Contact   

Jill Mueller, Attorney, jill.mueller@wisconsin.gov, (608) 422-7046 
 

Small Business Regulatory Coordinator 

Elaine Pridgen, (608) 422-7077, elaine.pridgen@wisconsin.gov 
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